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lovember 4, 19380

Dr. Paul Deranian
16312 Orchard Benel Road
Poway, California 92604

Dear Dr. Deranian:

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian was informed
by Mr. Paul Bogigian of the passing of your beloved mother
Elizabeth Deranian, with whom His Eminence bhad an
opportunity to talk on the telephone when His Eminence was
in Indianapolis last May, participating in the Governing
Board meeting of the Hational Council of Churches.

He wish to notify you that a donation was made in the
amount of $200.00 (two hundred dollars) by HMr. Paul
Bogigian in Toving memory of your mother.

May we express our condolences and extend our prayers
for her beloved soul. ‘

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director



